

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

20.01.2011

Information Letter no. 04-2011

Dear Member Federations,

We kindly ask you to take note of the following points:

- 1. The Organising Committee of the European Cadet Championships would appreciate if you would send them a copy of the mentioned registration papers (as cited on their homepage www.kacfencing.at) under menu
 - Transportation
 - Accreditation
 - Registration

This would help them enormously to coordinate transportation in Klagenfurt between hotels and fencing venue and would also be for you very beneficial.

2. Please find also attached a sheet with our bank details which refers to the last point in our Information Letter no. 02-2011.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info



European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

Bank details of EFC / CEE

Account name:

European Fencing Confederation Gwiazdzista 27m170 01-651 Warsaw POLAND

Name of Bank
ABNAMRO Bank, Amstelveen, Netherlands

<u>IBAN</u> **NL18ABNA0488477298**

> BIC / SWIFT ABNANL2A

Place of bank
Amstelveen, Netherlands

General Secretariate

Hainbuchenweg 21 – D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Tel. +49 8142 597077 – FAX 597079
Email: secretrariate@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info